
 
 
The Ashippun Planning Commission was called to order by Chairman Bob Guenther on 
Thursday, August 6, 2015 at 7:30 pm. Members present werePeter Klug, Jim Koepke, Bob 
Guenther, Jeni Norton, Judy Swanton, Syl Hoerth and Secretary Heidi Tunak.  Absent David 
Guckenberger. 
 
The minutes of the July 2015 Planning Commission meeting were read and stand approved. 
 
Correspondence from Planning Commission Chairman – a letter of intent for Paul and Patricia 
Vogelsang on Hwy P was issued after the agenda deadline for the August meeting.  This will be 
discussed at the September meeting. 
 
Town Chairman Panozzo was not in attendance.  Supervisor Brehmer reported that he attended 
the County hearing for the CUP on Washington Road and it was approved. 
 
Discussion continued on the changes to the comprehensive plan. 
 
Hoerth motioned and Norton seconded to adjourn at 8:33 pm.  
 
The next Town of Ashippun Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday,September 3, 2015 at 7:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Heidi Tunak 


